November: A Time For Remembering Our Loved Ones

November is a time for remembrance and prayers for our departed
loved ones. It coincides with nature’s dormancy, symbolizing a
cycle of apparent death leading to a resurgence of life in spring.

The 8th-grade service project involves planting daffodils in
November in memory of the departed, with their names displayed in

the school lobby throughout the month.

To participate, kindly fill out the form below and include a donation.
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